From: Jeff Rummel

To: Web Filer
Date: July 31, 2019

Subject: 1250-EX-ST-2019 pre-coordination data request

Message:

File No. 1250-EX-ST-2019
Ref. 49484

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to confirm that AFTRCC coordination has been completed, for both VHF and Telemetry
operations.

The AFTRCC coordination reports have been uploaded to the ELS Attachments file for this pending
application.

In connection with the Telemetry coordination, BAE Systems notes that it does not object to the condition
imposed by AFTRCC for the range 2360-2390 MHz:

- AFTRCC Condition - for 2360-2390 MHz: &quot;UTTR Non-concurs: Aug 12 &ndash; 23 &amp; Oct 21
&ndash; 31.&quot;

BAE Systems confirms that it will not operate in the range of 2360-2390 MHz during those dates.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



